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Date: November 8, 2022 

 
To: Police and Fire Commission 

From: Shon F. Barnes, Chief of Police 

Subject: Final Promotional Approval  

 
 
Lieutenant Jennifer Hannah has successfully performed her duties as a Lieutenant of Police during her interim 
promotional period.  I recommend her for final appointment to the rank of Lieutenant of Police as of November 28, 
2022.   
 
 


